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You are not required to attend the Council meeting when Council considers your request, but if you would like to attend or 
make a brief presentation, we can arrange that. When someone makes a presentation to council, they have up to 5 
minutes to speak and then Council may ask questions. That said, there is no requirement that you attend in person since 
we can facilitate your request in written form. I will need your response if you will be attending in person to make a 
presentation no later than September 3, 2024. 

  

Please note that if you have not paid your taxes in full (or made arrangements with the tax department to be on the 
monthly tax payment plan), an additional penalty of 3% will be applied on September 1st on the outstanding balance. 

  

I hope that helps you understand the process but let me know if you have any questions.  

  

I will be away from the office July 29-August 12. Please send any email replies to legislative@beaumont.ab.ca to ensure 
your email is received and responded to in a timely manner. 

  

Thank you, 

  

  

Regards, 

Joanne Dargis (she/her) 

Director, Legal and Legislative Services 

Phone: (780) 340-1002  

 

 

5600 49 Street, Beaumont, AB T4X 1A1 

beaumont.ab.ca 

     

This communication, including any attachments, is confidential and is intended only for the person or persons to whom it is addressed. Any review, retransmission, 
dissemination or other use of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact the sender and delete the e-mail.  
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